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Duke' Power Company-

ATTN: Mr.'H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

. SUBJECT: FIRE PROTECTION: INSPECTION - MCGUIRE NUCLEAR STATION
DOCKET NOS. 50-369 AhD 50-370

On July 26 - 27, 1984 representatives from NRC Region II, Auxiliary Systems
Branch and Brookhaven National Laboratory, under contract with the NRC, met with
representatives of your staff at the McGuire facility to discuss the special team
fire protection inspection scheduled for McGuire. This inspection, originally
scheduled for August 13 - 17, 1984, by our letter of April 6, 1984, has been re-
scheduled for September. 24 - 28, 1984.

The information and assistance provided by your staff to the inspection team
during this visit is appreciated and will be beneficial in preparing for the
inspection. Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be
glad to discuss them with you.-

Sincerely,

i

Rich'ard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
C. F. York, Division Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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